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By-laws 

This year has seen the great work of Dr. Battise come to fruition.  Both the CPFI By-laws and the NSC 

Policies and Procedures (By-laws) have been updated and now complement each other nicely.   

 

At the time this report was being generated, the NSC Policies and Procedures is still waiting on formal 

approval however.   It is expected that the NSC Policies and Procedures will be ratified during or before 

the CPFI and NSC annual meeting.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jeffrey A. Bates, PharmD 
Jeffrey A. Bates, PharmD, BS Pharm, FMPA 

Secretary and Member, Board of Directors 

 


